Approval Letter from Alberta Infrastructure



JUL 2 8 2020

AR 49567

Integrated Infrastructure Services City of Edmonton 14 Floor, 10111 - 104 Avenue NW Edmonton, AB T5J 0J4

City of Edmonton:

Thank you for the January 13, 2020 Local Improvement Notice for sidewalk and decorative streetlight improvements. As Minister of Infrastructure I appreciate you sharing this information with me.

Alberta Infrastructure has reviewed the notice for the Group Home at 12123 - 89 Street and understands the cost to the Province for the improvements. The proposed work and associated costs are deemed to be reasonable and the work is approved to proceed. A copy of this letter has been sent to Municipal Affairs for payment.

The street signage identifies the space in front of Infrastructure's property as barrier-free parking. Infrastructure requests the City consider upgrading the connecting walkway directly in front of the wheelchair ramp to barrier-free standards as this walkway width appears to be narrower than the wheelchair ramp.

If you have any questions, please contact Ashley England, Planner, Asset Management Branch by phone at 780-974-7711 or by email at ashley.england@gov.ab.ca.

I appreciate the City of Edmonton's commitment to enhancing the quality of infrastructure for the benefit of all residents.

Sincerely,

rasad Panda

Minister

Zoë Messervey, Grant Administrator, Municipal Affairs

Room 127, Legislature Building 10800-97 Avenue, Edmonton, AB, Alberta T5K 2B6 Canada Telephone 780-427-5041 Fax 780-644-1204

Classification: Protected A

Printed on recycled paper